
The College of Science and Engineering Technology would like to recognize

the Following Faculty members within the School of Agriculture for their

contributions pertaining to community outreach and youth involvement:

Dr. Mark Anderson, Dr. Marcy Beverly, Dr. Stanley Kelley, Dr. Kyle Stutts

and Dr. Phil Urso. During the Fall 2020 Semester, these Animal Science

faculty members developed an online learning series covering various

topics related to beef cattle within the agricultural industry.

This online beef cattle learning series was developed as an education tool

intended to reach youth programs amidst the Covid-19 pandemic where

face-to-face instruction could not be facilitated. The learning series was

made available to 11 school districts in the region through the AgriLife

Extension Service; the program successfully reached a total of 364

students who earned high school credit while also gaining a glimpse into

the agricultural curriculum available at Sam Houston State University. The

series was delivered to students via 11 learning modules relating to topics

such as: Food Science and Safety, Anatomy and Physiology, Beef Cattle

Nutrition, Forage Quality and more.

For information regarding please

visit

https://agrilifeextension.tamu.edu/.
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thethe beef cattle learning series, contact

Sciences at SHSU or Dr. Stanley Kelley directly. If you

would like more information on the AgriLife Extension please


